
 

 
 
Management Contract between the Pauma Band 
of Mission Indians and Foxwoods Management 

Pauma LLC
 
Please note that the parties are no longer pursuing 
the project planned under this contract.  If you 
would like to request a copy of this contract under 
the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), please 
click here 
http://www.nigc.gov/FreedomofInformationAct/ta
bid/535/Default.aspx and follow the instructions 

http://www.nigc.gov/FreedomofInformationAct/tabid/535/Default.aspx
http://www.nigc.gov/FreedomofInformationAct/tabid/535/Default.aspx


 


